
From: Betty Trent  
Sent: Monday, May 05, 2014 11:07 AM 
To: Alice Glasco; Michael R. Cannatti 
Subject: Exposition Plan Amendment 

  

  

Hi Alice, 

I needed to clarify my letter of support. 

I mentioned my experience as an architect and as a contact team member,  that was intended as a 
qualifier for my support. 

I had not meant that to imply that I supported the application as a CWANP contact team member. 

Our contact team had voted to not support the original application and as a team member, I would not 
want to conflict with the team. 

  

Betty J Trent, AIA LEED AP 
ARCHITECTURE PLUS 
1907 N. Lamar Blvd # 260 
Austin Texas 78705 
V (512)478-0970 
F (512) 478-0920 
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